
Preschool and Special Education Board Report 

August 2, 2017 

 

 

1. Me & My School 

 Students Enrolled:  13 

 Attendance: 85% (vacations) 

 Community Support/Participation:  Ft. Thomas Library, Southgate Fire Dept., 

Campbell County Police, 2 Southgate Teachers- swimming safety and birds 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Amanda Greenwell [mailto:Amanda.Greenwell@uwgc.org]  
Subject: Southgate, MMS Observation 
 
Greg, Marlene and Shiloh, 
 
Thank you for allowing Andrew and I to visit your MMS program this morning.  I have to say, it was the 
best executed MMS I've seen in three years.  Honestly!  Your teacher truly phenomenal and had the 
respect and attention of all her children.  And your attendance... 50% of you incoming class... WOW!   
 

2.  Preschool Update 
 Classrooms should be finished this week.  They look great! 

 Have been working with Shiloh & the Ms. Smith to organize preschool materials 

 Ms. Smith has been trained on the new curriculum and assessment 

 Recruitment has been very successful.  We currently have 22 students signed up and 
have 5 students (3 year olds) to screen on August 18.   

 7 of the students are enrolled based upon being 4 years old as of August 1.  Thanks to 
the forward thinking of the Board members. 

 Southgate Elementary School has earned a 3 STAR RATING.  We will be applying for a 5 
STAR RATING this year. 
 

3.  Gearing up for Ready Fest   
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